
8 - Returning to the Trenches, 50 years later

The A TRIBUNA newspaper, April 24, 2015 edition, page A-8, had a

story published in the Army Bulletin of the same date under its news

headlines. The story by journalist Eduardo Barrios begins with the

following: "Strong embraces, broad smiles, and lively conversation. 50

years after the first time, the 21 gentlemen in the photo to the right

stepped again onto the installations that molded them: Fort Itaipu in

Praia Grande.

The group participated in the Soldier for a Day program." The report

highlights the life teachings, through the "marks on the soul of these

(former) soldiers which are not limited to military exercises. The

hierarchical teaching and discipline was responsible for good job

opportunities, after being discharged from compulsory military service."
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Back at Trench, 50 years later and

74th Anniversary of the Itaipu Fortress.
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